
Dear Partner Institution, 
  
Are you interested in Designing Micro-credentials with a civic approach, while you 
meet staff from other universities and visit the wonderful cultural sites of Madrid? 
Save the date now!! 
Staff week description: 
During this Staff Week, participants will learn step by step how to design their own 
micro-credentials. An important flagship of the European Commission’s agenda, 
Microcredentials 
must be specifically designed for addressing the cultural, personal, societal, and labour 
market needs for today’s world. With a strong commitment with the alliance’s promotion 
of civic values and centred on innovative pedagogies and challenge-based. 
Target audience 
Administrative and Academic staff working in a member university at the level of Life-
long Learning and Higher 
Education Institutions. Please note, space is limited. 
Format & date of the event 
The event will be held from June 26th to June 30th in Madrid, Spain, at the 
Universidad Autónoma de Madrid. 
Registration 
The deadline for applications will be the fifth of June- 
The application form will be available next week.  
Once you have been admitted, you will be asked to register and pay the course fee 
(275€) 
Contact: civis-eu@uam.es 
  
Please share this information with your colleagues! 
Thank you! 
  
Best, 
  
Tina 
  
  
Tina Fernández Nieves 
Institutional Coordinator – CIVIS, Europe’s Civic University Alliance 
Jefa de Servicio del Gabinete de la Rectora 
Universidad Autónoma de Madrid, Spain 
Campus de Cantoblanco 
Calle Einstein, nº 3. Edificio del Rectorado 1ª planta - 28049, Madrid | Spain 
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